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Solar Panel Proposal

Lincoln Hall would benefit greatly from having solar panels on the roof of the building,
situated above at the stairs to the auditorium. The reason this placement would be beneficial is
because there is no shade on the roof at that location. It is constantly getting full access to the
sun during the day. It is one of the best places with a lot of sunlight, and it is visible to the
students at Lincoln Hall and Rutledge Hall. It will also be visible to any parents or visitors who
are in the front drive.

Another place that would be great for solar panels is where the front field is. The school
can make two shelters with benches, so parents can watch games at those fields. The solar
panels would be placed on top of the shelters, and it can get sunlight for energy. There is no
shade where these benches would be placed because they would be placed far enough away
from the trees and the field line. They would be visible to everyone. It's a win-win because the
parents can be dry during sporting events when it rains, and we still get energy from the sun.
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